A public hearing was conducted on the proposed Resolution to Approve City Place Site Plan and Development Agreement, 1.23
acres, located at 407-437 South Fifth Avenue. Notice of public hearing was published July 15, 2009.

The following people spoke in opposition of the proposed City Place Site Plan and Development Agreement:
Libby Hunter, resident on First Street

Paul Lambert, 201 West William

Karen Sidney, 100 Longman Lane

Glen Thompson, 100 Longman Lane

Susan Weinberg, 712 E. Ann

Tom Whitaker, 444 S. Fifth Avenue

Member of the audience

Charles Louse, Ann Arbor resident

Ellen Baker, representing the Michigan Historic Preservation Network and the National Trust for Historic Preservation
Piotr Michalowski, 451 S. Fourth Avenue, spoke in opposition and asked Council to support the moratorium.
Lars Bjorn, 712 E. Ann St.

Jim Mogensen, addressed Council regarding the process that took place with the City Place Site Plan.

There being no further comment, the Mayor declared that the hearing would be continued in the event the resolution is
postponed to a later date.



